
Sherrod Rd. Access 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

-  

-  

-  

-  

-  

-  

 

 

-  

-  

- Sherrod Rd is the highlight of the race course and will be closed on June 20th (From 8:00 AM to 

7:00 PM) 

 

- Residents will not be allowed to drive up and down Sherrod Rd that day due to safety concerns  

 

- No road side parking will be allowed on race day unless all four wheels are safely off the 

pavement 

 

- Sherrod Rd residents on the race course should park at the Kerbela Temple lot by 8:00 AM and 

can come up and go all day from there heading west on Mimosa. A shuttle van will run that lot 

up Sherrod Rd to Davenport each lap (approx. 25 minutes) and can carry residents to their 

vehicles in the Kerbela lot or back home from the lot 


